## Christmas Flower Donations

S.E.A.S. Parish | Christmas 2022

In Memory/Honor of: **Donor:** 

The Brooks and Rial Families Mrs. JoAnne Rial

Florence and Al Goldsmith, the Dagilus Family Margaret & Richard Anderson

Eileen and Thomas Dailey Robert & Mary Brooks

In memory of Scotty & Leona Lilly, Rubin & Jean Linda & Eddie Edwards

Fullwood, Bonnie Bean, John & Nan Dulaj and

Gertrude Gentry

In memory of deceased members of the Rose, Perry & Richard & Bonnie Perry

Hudson families

In honor of Shirley Parker Mrs. Cindy Pleasants

Michael & Catherine Looby, Rudy & Mary Morris, Patricia & Peter Morris

Eric & Delores McMahon, Bea & Marty Sasin, and

Joyce Robinson

William McArdle, Sr., Eleanore McArdle, John William & Joanne McArdle

Onofrey, Agnes Onofrey and Dona Marguglio

In memory of John Leyo, Ann Leyo, Phyllis Watts, John & Marilyn Leyo

**Aubrey Watts and Edward Watts** 

In memory of John and Erlene Gentry Mr. & Mrs. Robert Gentry

The Debiec Family, the Rak Family, the Kolczynski The Kolczynski Family

Family and Msgr. Joseph Lehman

In memory of Lois Griffin, John Griffin, Thelma Mr. & Mrs. Arthur Griffin

Snoddy and Archie Snoddy

In honor of living and deceased members of the Huber John & Ruth Huber

Family

In memory of Irma Gregory Donna & Mike Thomson

In memory of Mr. and Mrs. Sidney Yates Mr. Joseph Yates

In memory of Hampton, Sr. & Mabel Hart, Robert & Mr. & Mrs. Hampton Hart

Dorothy Reaves, Paul Rhymes, Rozena Jones and

Robert Brown

## Christmas Flower Donations Cont.

S.E.A.S. Parish | Christmas 2022

## Additional Christmas Flower Donations by:

Mr. & Mrs. Dennis M. Berberich, Sr. Mrs. Shirley J. Parker

Mr. Roy J. Wullich, II Mr. & Mrs. Gary Terrell

Mrs. Helena Cunha Alyssa & James Ginter and Family Mr. & Mrs. Paul Tran Mr. & Mrs. Michael McElhinney

Joanne & Mark Kulick Mark & Patricia Dupuis Mrs. Victoria Osterholt Mr. Thomas Burnett

Rose Reed and Family Virginia & Lenyon Walsh

## A Note of Thanks...

Our thanks and gratitude to everyone who donated for Christmas flowers this year.

Thank you as well to all the parishioners who supported this year's Angel Tree program. All the gifts were returned on time and beautifully wrapped with care. Our local sponsored families were very grateful and appreciative of the generosity shown them.

We are also especially thankful of the New Kent Christmas Mother program and their volunteers who work so tirelessly for our community and who we have partnered with for many years.

Also, a BIG THANK YOU to all our SEAS volunteers who worked to decorate the church buildings in time for Christmas and coordinate our Christmas liturgies, especially Bobby & Mary Brooks, Virginia Walsh, John Leyo, Barrie Deis, Charles & Michelle Boyer, the Harshbarger family, the Ginter family, Donna & Mike Thomson and Ginger & Melody Mary.

We would also like to thank our musicians, cantors, choir, Religious Education teachers, lectors, greeters, Extraordinary Ministers of the Eucharist, and the Knights of Columbus.

Special thanks as well to our building and grounds volunteers for all the year round work maintaining the parish and rectory properties: Sam Shaw, Jack Simzak, Barrie Deis, John Leyo, Bill Abell, Ted Anthony, Mike & Donna Thomson, Gene Griffin, Tom Cashin, Paul Ross, Greg & Christine Barlage and Harold & Lisa Wayne and family!

May all the care and kindness you give to us be returned to you this holiday season and always We are truly thankful for you!

